
   
 

 
MEDIA ADVISORY / TRAFFIC ALERT 

 

Ohio Turnpike Reopens Exit Ramps at Toll Plaza 81 in Ottawa County  

BEREA, Ohio (July 13, 2023) – The Ohio Turnpike and Infrastructure Commission has reopened the 

eastbound and westbound exit ramps at Toll Plaza 81 (Elmore-Woodville-Gibsonburg) in Ottawa 

County. 

The toll plaza was closed for toll collection system upgrades and other construction projects on June 

5, 2023. 

“The Ohio Turnpike’s new toll collection system and the technology behind it are a big step forward in 

safety, efficiency and convenience for our passenger car and commercial truck customers to reach 

east and west destinations along the northern corridor of Ohio and beyond,” said Ferzan Ahmed, 

executive director of the turnpike commission. 

Plan ahead to avoid delays and keep roadway safety top of mind. For the latest travel conditions on 
the Ohio Turnpike, click here for an interactive map, which includes traffic alerts and backups, service 
plaza locations, a trip planner to calculate toll fares, and more. 
 
In addition, for the latest travel information and traffic conditions, follow the Ohio Turnpike on Twitter: 

https://twitter.com/ohioturnpike. 
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